From: Mark Andersen [mailto:andersen@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 1:47 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Kate Nardin
Subject: RE: T SHirts

Dear Steve,

CPL has received and accepted the 300 T shirts from Motorola Mobility Foundation and will distribute them to patrons who attend Maker Lab classes.

Commissioner Bannon has agreed we can do this.

Sincerely,

Mark E Andersen

Mark E. Andersen | Director of Learning & Economic Advancement

Harold Washington Library Center | Chicago Public Library

